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Year 11 - Key Dates over the Easter Break
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Students return from their Easter break on Monday11 April 2016, however, during the week
beginning 4 April, they are allowed to come into the Academy to attend revision sessions and
improve controlled assessments or coursework. Students may attend revision sessions as

follows:
Date Morning slot 10.30am — Afternoon slot 1.00pm — 3.30pm
12.30pm

Monday 4 April Maths Option A: Business, history,
Spanish, Triple Science and
Music

Tuesday 5 April Art/Textiles Option B: French, Geography,
Philosophy and ethics, Spanish,
Triple Science, Food
Technology, Engineering

Wednesday 6 April English Option C: History, PE, ICT,

Spanish, Food Technology

Thursday 7 April

None available

Option D: Business, Computer
Science, History, Spanish,
Product Design, Engineering
(revision for exam on Monday
11 April)

8.30am — 12.30pm

12.30pm — 1.30pm

Friday 8 April

Core Science (8:30 — 10:30)
Additional Science (10:30 —
12:30)

iGCSE Geography

Students must wear Academy uniform when attending the Academy for the above

revision sessions.

There will be no refreshments provided over lunchtime so students may leave the Academy site
to get food or bring their own food with them to eat in the restaurant. For this reason students
must sign in and out of the Academy.
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Future information

All students are expected to attend all learning sessions every day up to and including Friday 27
May 2016. In April, you will be sent a final copy of your child’s examination timetable and
information about bespoke revision sessions that will be put on in May and June for
examinations, including some Saturday revision classes. If you have any queries please free to
contact me on crobson@Ifata.org.uk

Yours sincerely

Mrs C Robson
Vice Principal
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